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indicate that the tumor yield of hepatomas and pancreatic neoplasms is
increased more effectively by polyunsaturated fat than by saturated fat,
Intestinal Cancer*  Increasing the quantity of dietary fat (generally
from 5% to 20%) increases the incidence and yield of bowel tumors' induced
by a variety of carcinogens, including DMH, AOM, MAM acetate, DMAB, MNNG,
and NMU.  Data on the association of dietary lipids and tumorigenesis are
more consistent for the large bowel than for the small intestine. Studies
comparing the effects of high and low dietary fat on tumorigenesis in the
bowel rarely used isocaloric diets or pair-feeding studies.  Consequently,
it is equally possible that the tumor-enhancing effect of high fat diets
at this site may be related to increased consumption of calories. At
dietary fat levels of 5%, polyunsaturated fat appears to have a greater
tumor-enhancing effect than does the equivalent level of saturated fat.
At 20% dietary fat levels, there is no clear difference between the
effects of polyunsaturated fat and saturated fat on bowel tumorigenesis.
General Summation of Experimental Evidence.  In summary, numerous
experiments on animals have shown that dietary lipid influences tumori-
genesis in the breast and the colon.  Its effects on the liver and the
pancreas have been studied in a few experiments. An increase in total
dietary fat from 5% to 20% of the weight of the diet (i.e., approximately
10% to 40% of total calories) is associated with a higher tumor incidence
in each of these tissues; conversely, animals consuming low fat diets
have a lower tumor incidence. When total fat intake is low, polyun-
unsaturated fats appear to be more effective than saturated fat in
enhancing tumorigenesis; however, the effect of polyunsaturated fats
becomes less prominent as total dietary fat is increased to 20% of the
diet. Dietary fat appears to affect tumor promotion rather than tumor
initiation, although an effect on initiation cannot be excluded. The
specific mechanism involved in tumor promotion is not known, although
some evidence suggests that colon cancer is associated with enhanced
secretion of certain bile steroids and bile acids.
Experimental data on cholesterol and cancer risk are too limited to
permit any inferences to be drawn.
CONCLUSIONS1
The committee concluded that of all the dietary components it
studied, the combined epidemiological and experimental evidence is most
Committee on Diet, Nutrition, and Cancer judged the evidence asso-
ciating high fat intake with increased cancer risk to be sufficient to
recommend that consumption of fat be reduced (see Chapter 1). Two years
ago, the Food and Nutrition Board stated in its report Toward Healthful
Diets (National Academy of Sciences, 1980) that "there is no basis for
making recommendations to modify the proportions of these macronutrients
[e.g., fat] in the American diet at this time."

